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Date: 12 January 2018 

 
 
Councillor Russell Goodway  
Cabinet Member, Investment and Development  
Cardiff Council,  
County Hall 
Cardiff 
CF10 4UW 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor Goodway, 
 
Economy & Culture and Environmental Scrutiny Committee: 11 January 2018 
 
Members of the Economy & Culture Scrutiny Committee have asked me to pass on 

their thanks to you and officers for attending Committee to brief Members on the 

‘Building More and Better Jobs’ Green Paper. 

 

Members note the intention is to consult on the Green Paper across the whole of the 

business sector and with public sector, third sector and private sector partners, 

including neighbouring local authorities. Members welcome this and hope that it 

stimulates debate on the way forward for Cardiff and our role in the region. 

 

Members look forward to scrutinising the planned Economic Development White 

Paper. As part of this, Members would like to receive a summary of the consultation 

responses received, to go out with our committee papers for this item and ask that 

officers liaise with scrutiny officers to arrange this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
COUNCILLOR NIGEL HOWELLS 
CHAIR, ECONOMY & CULTURE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
cc        Members of the Economy & Culture Scrutiny Committee 
 Neil Hanratty  Ken Poole 
 Clair James  Cabinet Support Office 


